Civil Engineering S By Indian Authors
Yeah, reviewing a book Civil Engineering s By Indian Authors could be credited with your near contacts listings.
This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As understood, achievement does not recommend that you
have fantastic points.
Comprehending as skillfully as bargain even more than extra will have the funds for each success. bordering to,
the publication as capably as acuteness of this Civil Engineering s By Indian Authors can be taken as without
difficulty as picked to act.
more and more. I know, she would never be mine, but how
could I let myself to not love my soul. She was now a
part of my soul. She became half breath to my full
heartbeat. If she was No more to Him, then how does she
came back in his life? What is that Dark part he is
talking about? How did she become half breath to his
full heartbeat? What Does Vertex of A stands for? WANT
TO KNOW THE ANSWERS TO IT ALL? READ THE BOOK. Welcome to
the tale of friendship, love, care, betrayal, life's
trauma, and a wonderful story of life with full of
suspense and thriller.
Digital Mapping of Soil Landscape Parameters Pradeep
Kumar Garg 2020-02-20 This book addresses the mapping of
soil-landscape parameters in the geospatial domain. It
begins by discussing the fundamental concepts, and then
explains how machine learning and geomatics can be
applied for more efficient mapping and to improve our
understanding and management of ‘soil’. The judicious
utilization of a piece of land is one of the biggest and
most important current challenges, especially in light
of the rapid global urbanization, which requires
continuous monitoring of resource consumption. The book
provides a clear overview of how machine learning can be
used to analyze remote sensing data to monitor the key
parameters, below, at, and above the surface. It not
only offers insights into the approaches, but also

Scientific and Technical Aerospace Reports 1978 Lists
citations with abstracts for aerospace related reports
obtained from world wide sources and announces documents
that have recently been entered into the NASA Scientific
and Technical Information Database.
Vertex of "A" Akash Kumar Singh "Your Avni is joining.
That's final."- He replied and laughed. He replied with
what I wanted to hear. Everyone in class was well aware
of me that Akash is a silent lover of Avni. I always
wanted to spend my time more and more with Avni. I
wanted to join tuitions as soon as possible. "Mine?"- I
repeated. "Okay, If she is not yours, then she is mine.
From today onwards start calling her your babhi."- he
laughed in a sarcastic manner. "Shut up. Okay, fine. She
is mine."- I replied." Leave it. Get well soon and join
us. We all are missing you here. Your absence really
matters to us brother."- He said something pleasant to
my ears. "I will be there within few days and thanks for
making me valuable in your lives."- I replied. "Shut up
you, the dog and come soon. I will talk to you later. I
have to go somewhere. Bye. Take care."- He hanged up the
call. I looked at the sky and thought of his words-"
your Avni is joining. "That YOURS word made me to smile
even in the darkest part of my life. She was no more to
me but knitting dreams of her always made me to love her
civil-engineering-s-by-indian-authors
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allows readers to learn about the challenges and issues
associated with the digital mapping of these parameters
and to gain a better understanding of the selection of
data to represent soil-landscape relationships as well
as the complex and interconnected links between soillandscape parameters under a range of soil and climatic
conditions. Lastly, the book sheds light on using the
network of satellite-based Earth observations to provide
solutions toward smart farming and smart land
management.
Engineering Mechanics (For Anna) S. Rajasekaran & G.
Sankarasubramanian Mechanics is the fundamental branch
of physics whose two offshoots, static and dynamics,
find varied application in thermodynamics, electricity
and electromagnetism. Engineering Mechanics is a simple
yet insightful textbook on the concepts and principles
of mechanics in the field of engineering. Written in a
comprehensive manner, Engineering Mechanics greatly
elaborates on the tricky aspects of the motion of
particle and its cause, forces and vectors, lifting
machines and pulleys, inertia and projectiles,
juxtaposition them with relevant, neat illustrations,
which make the science of engineering mechanics an
interesting study for aspiring engineers. The authors
have packaged the book, Engineering Mechanics, with a
huge number of theoretical questions, numerical problems
and a highly informative objective-type question bank.
The book aspires to cater to the learning needs of
BE/BTech students and also those preparing for
competitive exams.
SSC Junior Engineers Civil Engineering Paper 1 Arihant
Experts 2019-07-22 Staff Selection Commission (SSC) is
one of the prestigious organisations of Government of
India known widely for recruiting potential candidates
for various posts at various subordinate offices. “SSC
Junior Engineer CPWD/MES Civil Engineering” for Paper I
Computer-based test (CBT) 2019 is a revised edition to
provide students an updated version of study material
following the latest examination pattern for this
examination. It is divided into three parts covering
civil-engineering-s-by-indian-authors

General Intelligence and Reasoning, General Awareness,
and Civil along with their chapters equipped with
complete theories. Each chapter consists of sufficient
number of MCQs for harnessing the conceptual clarity. It
has 3 solved papers of 2015, 2017 and 2018 with detailed
solutions. It also provides mock test for self-practice.
Enclosed with such effective set of study material, it
is hoped that it will ensure success in this upcoming
examination. TOC Solved Paper 2018, Solved Paper 2017,
Solved Paper 2015, PART A - General Intelligence &
Reasoning, PART B - General Awareness, PART C – Civil,
Mock Test
Reinforced Concrete Design: Principles And Practice Raju
N. Krishna 2007 This Book Systematically Explains The
Basic Principles And Techniques Involved In The Design
Of Reinforced Concrete Structures. It Exhaustively
Covers The First Course On The Subject At B.E./ B.Tech
Level.Important Features: * Exposition Is Based On The
Latest Indian Standard Code Is: 456-2000. * Limit State
Method Emphasized Throughout The Book. * Working Stress
Method Also Explained. * Detailing Aspects Of
Reinforcement Highlighted. * Incorporates Earthquake
Resistant Design. * Includes A Large Number Of Solved
Examples, Practice Problems And Illustrations.The Book
Would Serve As A Comprehensive Text For Undergraduate
Civil Engineering Students. Practising Engineers Would
Also Find It A Valuable Reference Source.
Proceedings of the Fifth International Conference of
Transportation Research Group of India Dharamveer Singh
Construction Planning And Management P S Gahlot 2007 In
A Single Volume, This Book Presents A Comprehensive
Account Of The Subject Matter For Construction Planning
And Management. Each Chapter Is Preceded By
Instructional Objectives In Order To Promote WellDefined Study. References To Related Indian Standard
Codes Of Practice Are Included. Numerous Questions And
Solved Examples Along With Various Illustrations, Graphs
And Tables Facilitate Clarity In Understanding The
Subject An Immensely Useful Work For Students Of Civil
Engineering In Polytechnics And Engineering Colleges.
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Higher Surveying A. M. Chandra 2005 This Book Presents A
Systematic And Contemporary Treatment Of The Theory And
Applications Involved In Higher Surveying. It Also
Highlights Some Of The Modern Developments In
Geomatics.After Explaining The Basic Survey Operations,
Triangulation And Trilateration, The Book Describes The
Various Adjustment Methods Applied To Survey Measurement
In Detail, Which Is Followed By Topographic,
Hydrographic, Construction, And Route Surveying. As
Engineers And Surveyors Need Knowledge Of Determining
Absolute Coordinates Of Points And Directions Of Lines
On The Earth'S Surface, A Detailed Discussion On Field
Astronomy Is Presented In This Book. A Chapter On Map
Projection Is Also Included In The Book.Recent Advances
In Land Surveying Are Then Highlighted Including
Photogrammetry And Photographic Interpretation. RemoteSensing Technique Utilizing Data Acquired Through
Satellites Is Also Explained.Recent Instrumentation
Techniques And Methodologies Being Used In Geomatics Are
Emphasized. These Cover A Range Of Modern Instruments
Including Edm, Total Station, Laser-Based Instruments,
Electronic Field Book, Gps, Automated Photogrammetric
Systems, And Geographic Information System.A Large
Number Of Worked-Out Examples, Illustrations, And
Photographs Are Included For An Easy Grasp Of The
Concepts.The Book Would Serve As An Excellent Text For
Civil Engineering Students. Amie Candidates, And
Surveyours. Practicing Engineers Would Also Find It
Extremely Useful In Their Profession.
Proceedings of the Fifth International Conference of
Transportation Research Group of India Akhilesh Kumar
Maurya 2022-03-05 This book (in three volumes) comprises
the proceedings of the Fifth Conference of
Transportation Research Group of India (CTRG2019)
focusing on emerging opportunities and challenges in the
field of transportation of people and freight. The
contents of the volume include characterization of
conventional and innovative pavement materials,
operational effects of road geometry, user impact of
multimodal transport projects, spatial analysis of
civil-engineering-s-by-indian-authors

travel patterns, socio-economic impacts of transport
projects, analysis of transportation policy and planning
for safety and security, technology enabled models of
mobility services, etc. This book will be beneficial to
researchers, educators, practitioners and policy makers
alike.
Insights and Innovations in Structural Engineering,
Mechanics and Computation Alphose Zingoni 2016-11-25
Insights and Innovations in Structural Engineering,
Mechanics and Computation comprises 360 papers that were
presented at the Sixth International Conference on
Structural Engineering, Mechanics and Computation (SEMC
2016, Cape Town, South Africa, 5-7 September 2016). The
papers reflect the broad scope of the SEMC conferences,
and cover a wide range of engineering structures
(buildings, bridges, towers, roofs, foundations,
offshore structures, tunnels, dams, vessels, vehicles
and machinery) and engineering materials (steel,
aluminium, concrete, masonry, timber, glass, polymers,
composites, laminates, smart materials). Some
contributions present the latest insights and new
understanding on (i) the mechanics of structures and
systems (dynamics, vibration, seismic response,
instability, buckling, soil-structure interaction), and
(ii) the mechanics of materials and fluids (elasticity,
plasticity, fluid-structure interaction, flow through
porous media, biomechanics, fracture, fatigue, bond,
creep, shrinkage). Other contributions report on (iii)
recent advances in computational modelling and testing
(numerical simulations, finite-element modeling,
experimental testing), and (iv) developments and
innovations in structural engineering (planning,
analysis, design, construction, assembly, maintenance,
repair and retrofitting of structures). Insights and
Innovations in Structural Engineering, Mechanics and
Computation is particularly of interest to civil,
structural, mechanical, marine and aerospace engineers.
Researchers, developers, practitioners and academics in
these disciplines will find the content useful. Short
versions of the papers, intended to be concise but self3/9
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contained summaries of the full papers, are collected in
the book, while the full versions of the papers are on
the accompanying CD.
Pavement Drainage: Theory and Practice G L Sivakumar
Babu 2019-08-26 SUMMARY This book provides complete
coverage of surface and subsurface drainage of all types
of pavements for highways, urban roads, parking lots,
airports, and container terminals. It provides up-todate information on the principles and technologies for
designing and building drainage systems and examines
numerous issues, including maintenance and designing for
flood events. Practical considerations and sophisticated
analysis, such the use of the finite element method and
unsaturated soil mechanics, anisotropy and
uncertainties, are presented. This book allows civil
engineers to make the best use of their resources to
provide cost effective and sustainable pavements.
Features Presents a holistic consideration of drainage
with respect to pavement performance. Includes numerous
practical case studies. Examines flooding and the
impacts of climate change. Includes PowerPoint slides
which include quizzes, schematics, figures, and tables.
An Autumn Tour in the United States and Canada Julius
George Medley 1873
Advances in Indian Earthquake Engineering and Seismology
M. L. Sharma 2018-06-22 This edited volume is an up-todate guide for students, policy makers and engineers on
earthquake engineering, including methods and
technologies for seismic hazard detection and
mitigation. The book was written in honour of the late
Professor Jai Krishna, who was a pioneer in teaching and
research in the field of earthquake engineering in India
during his decades-long work at the University of
Roorkee (now the Indian Institute of Technology
Roorkee). The book comprehensively covers the historical
development of earthquake engineering in India, and uses
this background knowledge to address the need for
current advances in earthquake engineering, especially
in developing countries. After discussing the history
and growth of earthquake engineering in India from the
civil-engineering-s-by-indian-authors

past 50 years, the book addresses the present status of
earthquake engineering in regards to the seismic
resistant designs of bridges, buildings, railways, and
other infrastructures. Specific topics include response
spectrum superposition methods, design philosophy,
system identification approaches, retaining walls, and
shallow foundations. Readers will learn about
developments in earthquake engineering over the past 50
years, and how new methods and technologies can be
applied towards seismic risk and hazard identification
and mitigation.
Practical Civil Engineering P.K. Jayasree 2021-05-03 The
book provides primary information about civil
engineering to both a civil and non-civil engineering
audience in areas such as construction management,
estate management, and building. Basic civil engineering
topics like surveying, building materials, construction
technology and management, concrete technology, steel
structures, soil mechanics and foundations, water
resources, transportation and environment engineering
are explained in detail. Codal provisions of US, UK and
India are included to cater to a global audience.
Insights into techniques like modern surveying equipment
and technologies, sustainable construction materials,
and modern construction materials are also included. Key
features: • Provides a concise presentation of theory
and practice for all technical in civil engineering. •
Contains detailed theory with lucid illustrations. •
Focuses on the management aspects of a civil engineer's
job. • Addresses contemporary issues such as permitting,
globalization, sustainability, and emerging
technologies. • Includes codal provisions of US, UK and
India. The book is aimed at professionals and senior
undergraduate students in civil engineering, nonspecialist civil engineering audience
Basic Civil Engineering Satheesh Gopi 2009-09 Basic
Civil Engineering is designed to enrich the preliminary
conceptual knowledge about civil engineering to the
students of non-civil branches of engineering. The
coverage includes materials for construction, building
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construction, basic surveying and other major topics
like environmental engineering, geo-technical
engineering, transport traffic and urban engineering,
irrigation & water supply engineering and CAD.
Design Of Steel Structures (By Limit State Method As Per
Is: 800 2007) S.S. Bhavikatti 2009-01-01 So far working
stress method was used for the design of steel
structures. Nowadays whole world is going for the limit
state method which is more rational. Indian national
code IS:800 for the design of steel structures was
revised in the year 2007 incorporating limit state
method. This book is aimed at training the students in
using IS: 800 2007 for designing steel structures by
limit state method. The author has explained the
provisions of code in simple language and illustrated
the design procedure with a large number of problems. It
is hoped that all universities will soon adopt design of
steel structures as per IS: 2007 and this book will
serve as a good textbook.A sincere effort has been made
to present design procedure using simple language, neat
sketches and solved problems.
Engineered Rock Structures in Mining and Civil
Construction Raghu N. Singh 2006-01-26 The book collates
and sifts a vast amount of literature on the design of
structures in the mining and construction industries to
synthesize a comprehensive text on the subject area. The
focus is on the application of theory to practice and
the book is richly illustrated with worked out examples.
The presentation is lucid and based on the extensive
professional, teaching and research experience of the
authors. The text seeks to address the key issues of
design of 'engineered' structures in or on rock. The
book will serve as a standard text for undergraduate
courses in mining, civil engineering and engineering
geology.
Fly Ash Zeolites Bhagwanjee Jha 2016-05-27 This book
presents a thorough review of the state-of-knowledge and
recent innovations in the synthesis of pure and improved
grades of fly ash zeolites (FAZ). Addressing
improvements to conventional methods, it also showcases
civil-engineering-s-by-indian-authors

a novel technique for the synthesis of high cation
exchangers from fly ash and detailed characterization
techniques for the products obtained. In addition, it
examines in detail various areas of specific
applications of fly ash zeolites. Over the years,
several methods such as hydrothermal, fusion prior to
hydrothermal, microwave assisted hydrothermal and molten
salt techniques for producing FAZ have been developed.
However, one-step and two-step reactions between the fly
ash and alkali usually generate alkaline wastes that may
cause environmental contamination. In addition, the
separation of FAZ from the partially activated fly ash
(the impurities) remains a major concern for researchers
and industrialists alike. /divIn view of these
challenges, this book presents a novel technique for
three-step activation (TSA), which focuses on recycling
the fly ash-NaOH-water reaction by-products until
zeolitic residue is formed. The FAZ (the final residue
after third step reactions) synthesized in this manner
exhibits exceptionally high cation exchange capacity,
specific surface area and pore area. This book offers a
comprehensive compendium of reading material on fly ash
and its recycled product, the zeolites. Students at both
undergraduate and graduate levels, researchers, and
practicing engineers will all find this book to be a
valuable guide in their respective fields.
Soil Mechanics and Foundation Engineering Dr. P.N. Modi
2010-07-20 ★ABOUT THE BOOK: Soil Mechanics and
Foundation Engineering (Geo technical Engineering) is a
fast developing branch of Civil Engineering and its
study is essential for the successful execution and
maintenance of several civil engineering works. The
subject of Soil Mechanics and Foundation Engineering
forms a part of the curriculum for the students of Civil
Engineering. A good text book for the subject is
therefore necessary to facilitate proper comprehension
of the subject by the students. There are several books
available on the subject Soil Mechanics and Foundation
Engineering, but the author feels that each of the
available books is lacking in one respect or the other.
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As such none of the available books on the subject is
complete in all respects. The author has therefore made
an earnest attempt to bring out a book on the subject
which may be reckoned as a complete text book in all
respects. The text of the book has been divided in two
Parts. The Part I deals with the Fundamental Principles
of Soil Mechanics. The Part II deals with the Earth
Retaining Structures and Foundation Engineering. The
subject matter has been presented in a simple
unambiguous language which is easy to comprehend. The
book covers the syllabus of this subject prescribed by
the most of the Indian Universities for the
undergraduate courses. ★OUTSTANDING FEATURES : The text
has been divided into 2 parts:- (i) Fundamental
principles of soil mechanics (ii) Earth retaining
Structures & Foundation Engg. The text has been
supported by-: (i) Illustrative Examples. (ii) Multiple
Choice Ques. (Provided in Appendix) (iii) Competitive
Examination Ques. Fo -Eng. Services, Indian Civil
Service & those preparing for AMIE examinations
★RECOMMENDATIONS: Degree, Diploma and A.I.M.E. (India)
Students and Practicing Civil Engineers ★ABOUT THE
AUTHOR: Dr. P.N. Modi B.E., M.E., Ph.D Former Professor
of Civil Engineering, M.R. Engineering College, (Now
M.N.I.T), Jaipur. Formerly Principal, Kautilya Institute
of Technology and Engineering, Jaipur ★BOOK DETAILS:
ISBN: 978-81-89401-30-6 Pages: 10041+ 18 Edition:
5th,Year-2019 Size: L-24 B- 18.3 H- 4.1 ★PUBLISHED BY:
STANDARD BOOK HOUSE Since 1960 Unit of Rajsons
Publications Pvt Ltd Regd Office: 4262/3A Ground Floor
Ansari Road Daryaganj New Delhi-110002 +91 011
43551185/43551085/43751128/23250212 Retail Office :
1705-A Nai Sarak Delhi-110006 011 23265506 Website:
www.standardbookhouse.com A venture of Rajsons Group of
Companies
The Indian Ocean Tsunami Tad S. Murty 2006-12-14 The
Indian Ocean tsunami of December 2004 is considered to
have been one of the worst natural disasters in history,
affecting twelve countries, from Indonesia to Somalia.
175,000 people are believed to have lost their lives,
civil-engineering-s-by-indian-authors

almost 50,000 were registered as missing and 1.7 million
people were displaced. As well as this horrendous toll
on human life
Civil Engineering Materials M. Rashad Islam 2020-04-09
Civil Engineering Materials: Introduction and Laboratory
Testing discusses the properties, characterization
procedures, and analysis techniques of primary civil
engineering materials. It presents the latest design
considerations and uses of engineering materials as well
as theories for fully understanding them through
numerous worked mathematical examples. The book also
includes important laboratory tests which are clearly
described in a step-by-step manner and further
illustrated by high-quality figures. Also, analysis
equations and their applications are presented with
appropriate examples and relevant practice problems,
including Fundamentals of Engineering (FE) styled
questions as well those found on the American Concrete
Institute (ACI) Concrete Field Testing Technician Grade I certification exam. Features: Includes numerous
worked examples to illustrate the theories presented
Presents Fundamentals of Engineering (FE) examination
sample questions in each chapter Reviews the ACI
Concrete Field Testing Technician - Grade I
certification exam Utilizes the latest laboratory
testing standards and practices Includes additional
resources for instructors teaching related courses This
book is intended for students in civil engineering,
construction engineering, civil engineering technology,
construction management engineering technology, and
construction management programs.
Sustainability Trends and Challenges in Civil
Engineering Lakshman Nandagiri 2021-09-02 This book
presents the select proceedings of the International
Conference on Civil Engineering Trends and Challenges
for Sustainability (CTCS 2020). The chapters discuss
emerging and latest research and advances in
sustainability in different areas of civil engineering,
which aim to provide solutions to sustainable
development. The contents are broadly divided into the
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following categories: construction technology and
building materials, structural engineering,
transportation and geotechnical engineering,
environmental and water resources engineering, and RSGIS applications. This book will be of potential
interest to beginners, researchers, and professionals
working in the area of sustainable civil engineering and
related fields.
Engineering Mechanics Statics And Dynami S Rajasekaran
2009-11-01 Explains the fundamental concepts and
principles underlying the subject, illustrates the
application of numerical methods to solve engineering
problems with mathematical models, and introduces
students to the use of computer applications to solve
problems. A continuous step-by-step build up of the
subject makes the book very student-friendly. All topics
and sequentially coherent subtopics are carefully
organized and explained distinctly within each chapter.
An abundance of solved examples is provided to
illustrate all phases of the topic under consideration.
All chapters include several spreadsheet problems for
modeling of physical phenomena, which enable the student
to obtain graphical representations of physical
quantities and perform numerical analysis of problems
without recourse to a high-level computer language.
Adequately equipped with numerous solved problems and
exercises, this book provides sufficient material for a
two-semester course. The book is essentially designed
for all engineering students. It would also serve as a
ready reference for practicing engineers and for those
preparing for competitive examinations. It includes
previous years' question papers and their solutions.
Advances in Informatics and Computing in Civil and
Construction Engineering Ivan Mutis 2018-10-08 This
proceedings volume chronicles the papers presented at
the 35th CIB W78 2018 Conference: IT in Design,
Construction, and Management, held in Chicago, IL, USA,
in October 2018. The theme of the conference focused on
fostering, encouraging, and promoting research and
development in the application of integrated information
civil-engineering-s-by-indian-authors

technology (IT) throughout the life-cycle of the design,
construction, and occupancy of buildings and related
facilities. The CIB – International Council for Research
and Innovation in Building Construction – was
established in 1953 as an association whose objectives
were to stimulate and facilitate international
cooperation and information exchange between
governmental research institutes in the building and
construction sector, with an emphasis on those
institutes engaged in technical fields of research. The
conference brought together more than 200 scholars from
40 countries, who presented the innovative concepts and
methods featured in this collection of papers.
An Introduction to Geosynthetic Engineering Sanjay Kumar
Shukla 2017-07-12 The development of the use of
polymeric materials in the form of geosynthetics has
brought about major changes in the civil engineering
industry. Geosynthetics are available in a wide range of
compositions appropriate to different applications and
environments. Over the past three to four decades, civil
engineers have grown increasingly interested
Geotechnical Engineering C Venkatramaiah 1995
Multi-scale Spectral Analysis in Hydrology Adarsh S
2021-03-01 Accurate prediction of hydrological variables
is essential for efficient water resources planning and
management. Proper understanding of the characteristics
of the time series may help in improving the simulation
and forecasting accuracy of hydrological variables. This
book presents a detailed description and application of
multiscale time-frequency characterization tool for the
spectral analysis of hydrological time series. It
presents spectral analysis methods for hydrological
applications through a wide variety of illustrative case
studies including Wavelet transforms, Hilbert Huang
Transform and their extensions.
Recent Advances in Civil Engineering Pala Gireesh Kumar
2022-05-13 The book presents the select proceedings of
the 2nd International Conference on Sustainable
Construction Technologies and Advancements in Civil
Engineering (ScTACE 2021). This book discusses the
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latest developments and contributions towards
sustainable construction technologies and advances in
civil engineering. Various topics covered in this book
are construction technologies, geotechnical engineering,
transportation and traffic engineering, structural
engineering, environmental engineering, remote sensing
and GIS, geo-environmental engineering, water resources
engineering and earthquake engineering. This book will
be useful for students, researchers and professionals
working in the area of civil engineering.
Fundamentals of Fibre-Reinforced Soil Engineering Sanjay
Kumar Shukla 2017-01-16 This book is intended to serve
as a one-stop reference on fibre-reinforced soils. Over
the past 30-35 years, the engineering behaviour of
randomly distributed/oriented fibre-reinforced soil,
also called simply fibre-reinforced soil, has been
investigated in detail by researchers and engineers
worldwide. Waste fibres (plastic waste fibres, old tyre
fibres, etc.) create disposal and environmental
problems. Utilization of such fibres in construction can
help resolve these concerns. Research studies and some
field applications have shown that the fibres can be
utilized in large quantities in geotechnical and civil
engineering applications in a cost-effective and
environmentally friendly manner. This book covers a
complete description of fibres, their effects when
included within a soil or other similar materials such
as the fly ash, and their field applications. It gives a
detailed view of fibre-reinforced soil engineering. The
book will be useful to students, professional, and
researchers alike, and can also serve as a text for
graduate coursework and professional development
programs
The Civil Engineer and Architect's Journal 1858
Water Resources Engineering Challa Satya Murthy 2002
This Book Presents A Comprehensive Treatment Of The
Various Dimensions Of Water Resources Engineering. The
Fundamental Principles And Design Concepts Relating To
Various Structures Are Clearly Highlighted. The
Practical Application Of Design Concepts Is Emphasised
civil-engineering-s-by-indian-authors

Throughout The Book.The Text Is Profusely Illustrated By
A Large Number Of Detailed Drawings Andphotographs.
Several Worked Out Examples Are Also Included For A
Better Understanding Of The Concepts.Practice Problems
And Questions From Various Examinations Are Given For
Exercise And Self-Test.This Revised Edition Includes * A
New Chapter On River Diversion Head Works Statistical
Analysis Of Rainfall And Run-Off Data * Infiltration
Indices And Storage Capacity Of Reservoirs * Design Of
Sarda Type Canal Drop * Additional Photographs, Diagrams
And Examples.The Book Would Serve As An Ideal Text For
B.E. Civil Engineering Students And Amie Candidates.
Practising Engineers And Candidates Appearing In Various
Competitive Examinations Including Gate, Upsc And Ies
Would Also Find This Book Very Useful.
Transportation Research in India Akhilesh Kumar Maurya
2022-03-23 This co-edited book focuses on the state-ofthe-art research in transportation in India. Exploring
the need for a sustainable transport paradigm in India,
this timely book offers solution concepts for mobility
and infrastructure challenges faced by local, state, and
national transport authorities. The contents provide a
holistic understanding of the paradigm, considering
several case-studies and study findings from the leading
transportation researchers in India. At the same time,
it also addresses the pressing transportation related
challenges such as road user safety, traffic operation
efficiency, economic and social development, nonmotorized transport planning, environmental impact
mitigation, energy consumption reduction, land-use,
equity, freight transport planning, multimodal
coordination, access for the diverse range of
travellers’ needs, sustainable pavement construction,
and emerging vehicle technologies. The existing
practices and policies in all the sectors and levels of
transport are highlighted in this book with an emphasis
on a broader vision for achieving sustainable and
inclusive development. The information and data-driven
inferences compiled in the book will be useful for
practitioners, policymakers, educators, researchers,
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students, and individual learners.
India's Waters Mahesh Chandra Chaturvedi 2011-12-20
Regulation of India's rivers and other water systems has
been evolving for thousands of years in the face of
varying socioeconomic and technological conditions.
India's Waters: Environment, Economy, and Development is
a study of the current state of development, and
proposed future development policies of the government
of India, which is the devel
Ocean Structures Srinivasan Chandrasekaran 2017-01-06
This book addresses the concepts of material selection
and analysis, choice of structural form, construction
methods, environmental loads, health monitoring, nondestructive testing, and repair methodologies and
rehabilitation of ocean structures. It examines various
types of ocean and offshore structures, including
drilling platforms, processing platforms and vessels,
towers, sea walls and surge barriers, and more. It also

civil-engineering-s-by-indian-authors

explores the use of MEMS in offshore structures, with
regard to military and oil exploration applications.
Full-color figures as well as numerous solved problems
and examples are included to help readers understand the
applied concepts.
Geo Environmental Design Practice in Fly Ash Disposal &
Utilization Umesh Dayal 2005
Allen's Indian mail and register of intelligence for
British and foreign India 1872
Civil Engineering 1954
Rock Mechanics Nagaratnam Sivakugan 2013-01-18 Rock
mechanics is a multidisciplinary subject combining
geology, geophysics, and engineering and applying the
principles of mechanics to study the engineering
behavior of the rock mass. With wide application, a
solid grasp of this topic is invaluable to anyone
studying or working in civil, mining, petroleum, and
geological engineering. Rock Mechani
Symposium on Modern Trends in Civil Engineering 1972
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